Sent: 24 November 2014 09:52

To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application - 2014/6719/T - COMMENT -

Ref - Planning Application - 2014/6719/T

Good morning,

| would like to submit a comment in regard to the felling of the tree in this planning application. | whole
heartedly support this application as the tree is causing the wall adjacent to it to become unstable and if
allowed to continue the wall will fall down. | would greatly prefer for both aesthetic and safety reasons

that the wall remains standing and stable.

If you would like any further comments then please contact me on the number below.

regards

Michael (Owner of 17 Grove Terrace)




